
Our Comprehensive Breast Health Center has undergone renovations!  

Previously, because of space constraints, only one doctor was on site at the Center every day.  The renovations 
now allow for two physicians to be present, which increases the number of patients who can been seen on a daily 
basis.  It also shortens the time for treatments to be completed. 

Additionally, the comprehensive approach at the center has been strengthened by opening up the floorplan.  The 
Center is now joined directly with radiology services, which will provide enhanced care for our patients. 

We believe the renovations will prove to strengthen the quality of care that our patients will receive and the 
comfort they will feel. 

 
 
 

L-R, Christopher Dadlez, President and CEO, Saint Francis Hospital and Medical Center; Kathy Jollie, 
Patient, Comprehensive Breast Health Center at Saint Francis; Sister Judy Carey, VP Mission Integration, 
Saint Francis; Paul Pendergast, President and Chief Development Officer, Saint Francis Foundation. 

 


